
（英語語） 

大学入試センター試験の検定料が免除されます 

Waiver of examination fee for the National Center Test for University Admissions 

 

   The examination fee for the National Center Test for University Admissions in January 

2012 and other such fees will be waived for students taking this test who have been affected 

by the Great East Japan Earthquake. The test fee waiver application form will be sent along 

with the examination admission card and other relevant documents in December 2011. 

Please check that this waiver form is included with the other documents. 

 

■Items for waiver 

   Examination fee: up to 2 subjects 12,000 yen; 3 or more subjects 18,000 yen 

   Administrative fee for results notification: 800 yen (only for those students who wish to 

have the results notification posted to them) 

 

■Persons eligible for waiver 

   Includes applicants from the areas affected by the Great East Japan Earthquake that are 

under the Disaster Relief Act, and those students whose residences are in the areas 

designated as evacuation zones or the planned evacuation zones due to the Fukushima 

No.1 Reactor accident. 

 

■Reference 

   National Center for University Entrance Examinations 
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